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Weather Data from the Bridge  
Air Temperature: 15.4° C 
Water Temperature: 15.2° C 
Relative Humidity: 96% 
Wind Speed: 11 knots 
Wind Direction: SW 
 
Science and Technology Log 
Well with 202 tows behind us, the 
ALBATROSS IV is headed for 
Woods Hole.  It has been a busy 10 
days and the scientists and crew are 
tired, yet anxious for their return home 
to their family and friends.  Reflecting 
on the Sea Scallop Survey cruise, I 
have a new found and deep respect for 
the gritty science that this group does.  
The wealth of knowledge that the scientific team brings to the survey is extremely 
impressive.  The experience and skills of the crew afforded us the opportunity to conduct 
scientific research in a most effective manner.  The specifically designed technology that 
is utilized on board shows the depth and breadth of understanding that goes into a project 
of this undertaking.  The years of work that have gone into the planning and execution of 
this project from its beginnings to the present, some thirty years later, are evident as each 
task has been streamlined for effective sample collection and data analysis.  It has truly 
been a hands-on experience with top notch scientific research for practical application.  I 
feel privileged to have met and worked with the people aboard this ship. 
 
Along with having the opportunity to learn and experience the marine science that is 
presented here in the North Atlantic, it has been my pleasure to meet and get to know the 
people on the ALBATROSS IV.  In the eleventh hour of a watch when your energy 
resources start to dwindle, there is always someone to make you laugh, lend you a hand 
and help you find the fun in what would otherwise be considered arduous amounts of 
work.  The crew, from the bridge to the engine room, has been so friendly and has shared 



their stories and humor throughout our time on board.  It is an experience like no other I 
have ever had.  I am glad I took every opportunity I had to sit and talk with them and 
listen to their histories and future plans.   
 
Although thanks doesn’t seem like nearly enough to say, this is one final thank you to 
NOAA for opportunity to sail on this cruise, to the crew for their efforts to help us a 
million different ways and to the scientists for all that I have learned and experienced.  I 
will certainly have stories to share and memories to keep for a long time.  
 
 


